
Dear Legislators:

I am a resident of Redding and oppose draft LCO 3471 (the Police Accountability 
Bill).  It would expose officers to undue financial risk without having the desired 
effect of minimizing wrongdoing by the very small minority of officers who may 
use excessive force.  Further, officers may retire or go into other lines of work, 
raising the costs of recruiting and training and exposing the public to fewer 
experienced officers on the force.  Officers might also be less inclined to get 
involved in risky situations, thereby exposing the public to harm.  I know the bill is 
well-intended, but the costs outweigh the perceived benefits.  Please vote no!

Best regards,

Ward J. Mazzucco,
Attorney at Law
Chipman Mazzucco Emerson LLC
Suite 320
44 Old Ridgebury Road
Danbury, CT 06810

www.danburylaw.com

Phone (203) 744-1929x25
Fax (203) 790-5954
wjm@danburylaw.com
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This message is subject to attorney-client privilege or is otherwise confidential.  If you are not the intended 
recipient, please disregard and discard the foregoing message.  Thank you.

To comply with U.S. Treasury Department rules and regulations, we inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice 
contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be 
used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or 
recommending to another party any transaction, tax strategy or other activity.
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